GHS Announcements
Tuesday, March 7, 2017
 
 

MISC
There IS Seminar tomorrow, Wed., March 8.

Tiger Den now has strawberry pop-tarts.

Iowa Assessments are scheduled for Wednesday, March 15th & Thursday, March 16th.  
We'll be conducting the tests in our Seminar groups as we have done in the past and we'll run a 2 hour late start schedule both days, doing the tests from 8:30-10:30 and running a shortened schedule periods 1-6 after that both days.  
ATHLETICS
Boys tennis meeting Wednesday after school in Coach Edsen's room.
There is a Boys Golf team signup outside of Coach Baker's room for anyone interested in playing golf this spring.  There will be a meeting TODAY, Tuesday March 7 after school in Coach Baker's room.  1st practice is March 13th.

COUNSELING OFFICE
​Explore your career interests with ASVAB
Career, Technical, Military or College

The ASVAB Career Exploration Program is designed to help you identify your strengths and explore options for your future.  Free and open to 10th-12th graders.

Test on Thursday, March 23rd from 9-11am in the Library, and Results Review on Friday, March 24th at 8 am in the Library.  Bring computer fully charged both days!
Sign-up in the Counseling Office by March 21st.
The Nathan P. Figland Memorial Scholarship is established in the amount of $300 to be awarded to a GHS graduating senior enrolling in a Criminal Justice program.  The scholarship award will be paid upon proof of satisfactory completion of the first semester of college.   This scholarship is given in memory of Nathan Figland, a 2003 graduate of GHS. You may obtain a copy of the application on the GHS Counseling website or in the Counseling Office. Deadline is April 15, 2017. 

The Audrey Pederson Scholarship applications are now available in the Counseling Office and on the GHS Counseling website. This scholarship is intended for a student who will attend a vocational or community college, has with financial need, and sets a positive example for others. Application deadline is April 14, 2017.

The Masonry Institute of Iowa Scholarship is for students interested in a career in masonry, construction, design, engineering and architecture. Applications will be available on the GHS counseling website or right here! Deadline is March 10, 2017.
CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

What a HUGE day Saturday was for the Grinnell FFA @ South Central District FFA Convention!! 
Secretary Book by Addie Fenner received a 3rd- gold!
Greenhand Quiz Team of Chelsie Heinselman, Aleah Vogt, Teresa Crawford and Sierra Veverka received 3rd-Gold!
Conduct of Meetings Team of Sydney Anderson, Sydney Astelle, Paige Zhorne, Beula Lee, Becca Patten, Tucker Foster and Colby Pollock received Alternate to State and a Gold rating!
Taylor Spencer in Job Interview received a Silver!
Madison Spencer in Creed Speaking received a Gold and is Advancing to State!!!
Caleb Heinselman and Addie Fenner also received their FFA Achievement Achievement Pins!
Kevin Werner was elected as 2017-2018 South Central District FFA Treasurer!!! Mrs. Wolfe will also be the 2017-2018 South Central District Advisor for this new officer team!  
Way to go FFA!!! 
Got problems? So do we! Come to Math Club, Mondays after school in Mr. Baker's room! You'll learn what to call Euclid after he goes to the beach! Contact Molly Skouson (skousonm@grinnell.edu) for more information.
